
Safety Committee Meeting Minutes 
January 3, 2008 

Members Present: Devin Brakob, Randy Walker, Dave Johnson and Patty George 
 
Walker told that Thea Smith from NMFS will be holding the first session for American 
Red Cross First Aid, CPR and AED training on January 8th, and 10th, in the Library, Barry 
Fisher Room at 1:00 PM.  It is hoped that all agencies at HMSC will train someone to 
teach this class so that we can continually offer safety training to all personnel, students 
and volunteers. 
 
Patty George asked what should be done with light bulbs containing metals.  Johnson 
informed that these bulbs should be given to a facilities person and they would put them 
in the hazardous storage shed for the NOAA buildings. 


